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Water Pipeling Comments <nsepipelinecomments@gr§1aiI.com>

P.Iease deny fhe démand from the Southern Nevada
Water Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine: and
Lincoln counties.

1 message

Pj Palade <joliemarot@aol.com> Wed, Nov 16, 2011 at 511:00 AM
Reply-To: Pj Palade <joliemarot@aol.com= ’
To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 16, 2011

Jason King
NV

Dear King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50
hillion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate
Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over
a huge area. By

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this
project.

Las vegas does NOT need to GROW anymore. Developers have all but ruined Loomn

the desert,not taking into consideration- it is a DESERT. Qur state is EEEL e
being ruined acres at a time-wildlife being torn form its' CET

habitat-wildermess gone forever covered by concrete.Save what we have
left-leave the Great Basin as it is. The Water Authority does not have
‘authority' over this-we share this planet-no one entity OWNS it,

| urge you to deny the applications filed by the Scuthem Nevada Water
Authority and support the best interests of all of Nevada.

Sincerely,
Miss Pj Palade DCN R/ DWR
5576 W Rochelle Ave RECEIVED

Las Vegas, NV 89103-3410
DEC 01 2011
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